
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: DAN JOHNSTON, DIRECTOR OF ASSESSMENT AND TECHNOLOGY

SUBJECT: Fee for Not Returning Chromebooks and Hotspots

DATE: June 1, 2021

TYPE: Action Required

Stanwood-Camano District made the decision not to charge families for accidental damage to
Chromebooks to families during the COVID-19 pandemic. This decision was made in order to
avoid causing undue hardship on families that may be facing various struggles. At the end of the
school year, we will be asking all students and families to return their district issued
Chromebook and hotspots. For those students who fail to return the devices, we are proposing
a $125 fee for unreturned Chromebooks and a $25 fee for unreturned hotspots.

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the $125 for
unreturned Chromebooks and $25 fee for unreturned hotspots.


